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RUSSIAN MINISTER OF ENERGY ALEXANDER NOVAK VISITED LUKOIL'S
STAND AT THE WORLD ENERGY CONGRESS

Today, within the framework of the World Energy Congress held in Abu Dhabi
under the patronage of the Ministry of energy of the United Arab Emirates, Minister
of Energy of the Russian Federation Alexander Novak visited the stand of PJSC
LUKOIL.

Denis Dolgov, Vice President of PJSC LUKOIL for Power Generation, and Marat
Salikhov, Managing Director of LUKOIL Mid-East Limited, welcomed the Minister
to the company's stand and thanked him for supporting LUKOIL's activities in the
Middle East.

Alexander Novak, in turn, expressed his gratitude to the Company for its active
participation in the event aimed at strengthening business ties between Russia and
the countries of the region.


